
Chaszarj 

replied 

 (Tue, 21 Jan 2025 at 5:31 PM) 

  

To:"Support PDC" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc:elintuk@aol.com, sfoypr@gmail.com 

External Email 

Citizens for Better Schools is made up of volunteers with the goal to educate the voters of 
Oak Harbor on the benefits of supporting the school district on levy and bond issues. As I 
mentioned, we are volunteers with full time jobs. I acknowledge that the filing in December 
was late but the recent filing due on the 21st was filed in advance of the deadline. I accept 
full responsibility for the tardiness of the filing but all records are accurate and up to date 
and the mistake was a lapse in follow up and nothing else. 

Please let me know what the formal procedures are for responding to this complaint or will 
this response suffice. 

Again, I apologize. 

John Chaszar 

228-323-1427 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068181320

